
 2017 Graduate 
Research Symposium 

 
A showcase of interdisciplinary graduate research 

at Longwood University April 26, 2017 

 

The conference, sponsored by the College of Graduate and Professional Studies and 
Graduate Council, will be held in the Greenwood Library on April 26 from 1pm– 6pm, 

followed by a reception in the Library Atrium at 6pm. 

The Longwood University Graduate Research Symposium welcomes proposals from any Longwood 
graduate students or recent alumni. This symposium highlights new and ongoing graduate research 

and offers students an opportunity to present their work in a professional setting before faculty, 
peers, and undergraduate colleagues. 

Graduate students may present on any aspect of their current research, in whichever form is most 
relevant to their respective discipline or field of study. Off-campus graduate students can share their 

work through online options . 

Please submit your research symposium proposal application after reviewing your idea with your 
graduate advisor. The application can be found here:  https://goo.gl/forms/0XtwrwL5U194Csfm2 

Please send questions or comments to Dr. Karla Collins at collinskb@longwood.edu . 

 

Deadline for proposals is March 13, 2017. 

The College of Graduate and 

Professional Studies Presents 
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